
From: Eris Weaver
To: City Council
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT FOR ITEMS NOT ON THE AGENDA
Date: Monday, November 15, 2021 2:30:23 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Dear Councilmembers:
 
I’ve been invited by GHD consultant Kathryn Kleinschmidt to participate in a stakeholder meeting regarding the City’s Local
Road Safety Plan (LRSP). I am looking forward to doing so.
 
Sebastopol’s Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan (BPMP) has not been updated since 2014. With the exception of Cotati
(which is doing their update in-house), most of our smaller cities are waiting until the Sonoma County Transportation Authority
(SCTA) obtains county-wide funding to do their updates, which could take a year or more. I suggest that the LRSP planning
process could and should include bike & pedestrian elements that could then feed into or become a BPMP, allowing the City to
complete that document without either starting from scratch or waiting for SCTA.
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 

 
Eris Weaver, Executive Director
Sonoma County Bicycle Coalition

www.bikesonoma.org
 
 

   

 
 




